University

of Alaska seeks comment

on Draft Plan through statewide
audioconference, April 4

The University of Alaska system is
holding a statewide audioconference
hearing, April 4, to receive public
comment and recommendations regar-
ding its recently distributed draft of a
six-year plan, developed over the last
year by a system-wide committee. The
plan outlines priorities to be address-
ed across the university system
through 1992.

At Soldotna, Sitka, Kodiak, Palmer,

Valdez, Delta, Homer, Dillingham,,

Unalaska, Ft. Yukon, McGrath,
Nenana, St. Paul, and Petersburg, the
hearing will be from 12:30 to 3:30.

At Kotzebue, Ketchikan, Bethel,
Nome, Barrow, Adak, Seward, Tok,
Galena, King Cove, Naknek, Sand
Point and Cordova the hearing will be
from 4:00 to 7:00 p.m.

At Anchorage, Fairbanks and
Juneau, the hearings will be from
12:30 to 3:30 and 4:00 to 7:00 p.m.

The Conference will be hosted b
University of Alaska rams in eac
community. It will be chaired by Dr.

Donald Behrend, provost of the
university system. The public is n-
vited to participate. Copies of the draft
plan are available through the local of-
fices of the University of Alaska in the
communities where the hearings are
being held. Should you wish further
infomation you can also call Jane
Demmert in Fairbanks at 474-6337.

e

Mary Demientieff, u public health
nurse in Nenmana, has spent her life
helping others. She will be given an
honorary doctor of humanities degree
from UAF at the 1986 Commencement
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